
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Wednesday 11th April 

in the Tregrehan Methodist Centre  starting at 6pm      

 

 

With the weather slowly improving we are starting to work on the Village 
Design Statement which is essentially a series of on-ground descriptions of 
the plan area.  This culminates in a document which is a necessary part of 
the application.  Three people have already done work on their part of the 
Parish but we are looking for more volunteers to draw up descriptions of 
their immediate area.  If enough people come forward then it should only 
take a few hours for any one person.  Please volunteer – your Steering 
Group needs you! 

Following the terrific response to our second survey the results are now 
available on the Carlyon Parish website, www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk  Once 
there go to the Neighbourhood plan pages via the tab on the left hand side 
of the home page.  You will find links to both the first and second surveys 
there.  That way you can find out what your neighbours think should be 
done to the area and what matters to everyone. 

As usual you are all welcome to our next meeting as we continue to develop 
the Plan which will have an important effect on shaping the future 
appearance of our neighbourhood. 

If you can’t make the meeting you can direct any questions about the 
plan to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 
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